



C

Η

## Dear Club Member:

This is the last President's note I'll be writing for the newsletter so it is an appropriate time to express my thanks to all of you for the privilege of being our club president in 1997. You re a great runch of people and you have helped e grow philatelically this year and make it a special time for me. The other officers have been easy to work with and they have done their jobs conscientiously producing a year that ran smoothly. Being an officer has not been a difficult assignment and I hope more of you will step forward when new officers are needed. New ideas and viewpoints are needed. 1998, with Marilyn Shirley as president, promises to be an exciting, event-filled year. Now it's time for me to clear the dining room table of LCPS "stuff" so the table can get back to its intended use.

See you at the Christmas party.

Lucy Eyster President R
I
S
B
T
A
N
Q
U
E

DECEMBER 10, 1997

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 1575 NEW DANVILLE PIKE LANCASTER, PA 17603

## IS ON A HOLIDAY

## THE MONTH OF DECEMBER

